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Cracking of Lens of Scott AV-3000 Facepiece 

 
Scott Health & Safety has issued a safety notice concerning the cracking of AV-3000 
facepieces. If you are using an AV-3000 please follow the attached instructions on how 
to inspect the facepiece. 

 
If you find a facepiece with a crack, immediately remove it from 
service and notify Safety Officer Morris or Technician D. 
Williams. 
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